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Dear Colleagues, 
 
For 13 years it was my pleasure to serve for the EAA Board with respect to the NUNTIUS. There 
is no better reason now than to thank all the Societies for t heir valuable support in making the 
NUNTIUS  a successful product and to guarantee the interaction and communication in the EAA. 
Best wishes to all of you  
and good luck for Kristian Jambrošić who is now in charge for our newsletter NUNTIUS. 
 
Prof. Dr. Brigitte Schulte-Fortkamp 

 


